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OGDEN ELEMENTARY

Message from Mrs. Krause:

   Overall attendance through November 
30th is 96%.  Thank you parents for 
making school attendance a priority!


    Reminder that school begins at 8:05. 
We have had an increase in tardies as 
the weather has changed.  It is 
important to have students in class to 
start the day.  Thank you for your 
support with this.

December Events
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Nov. 27-Dec. 7     Annual Toy 
Drive

Dec. 5          Lego Team Open House/5:00-7:00 PM 
Dec. 7   Elementary Winter  

Concert @ OHS            (Kdg, 1st, 2nd begin-6:00 PM/3rd, 4th, 5th-7:00 PM)         
Dec. 8    Kindergarten-iSmile 

Dental Screenings
1st Grade-Gingerbread 

Houses
Dec. 11    Board of Education  

Mtg./OHS/6:30
Dec. 21           Holiday parties per classroom schedules

5th Grade Class Movie
Dec. 22-Jan. 2   Winter Break 

NO SCHOOL       
Jan. 3           Students Return

**Important Note:Please have your students 
arrive 15 minutes early so we may get them 
to the bleachers in their respective order.  

Amazing Amusement 
LEGO Park Showcase 

Open House

You’re Invited to share in our LEGO Showcase Night

When: Tuesday, December 5th
Time: 5:00pm-7:00pm

come and go as you please

Where: Ogden Elementary School 
Mrs. Hudnell’s Room

What:           Ogden Elementary Winter 
Concert

When:                                   Thursday, 12/7
Who:       Kdg-2nd perform at 6:00 PM

3rd-5th perform at 7:00 PM

Where:            Ogden High School Gym
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The school district will 
be closed Dec. 22 -  Jan. 

2 for Winter Vacation.  
School will resume for 

students on Wednesday, 
January 3rd.  


If school should be on a 2-hour delay, breakfast 
will not be served to students.

Have you heard how easy it is to 
submit your Box Tops 

purchases?  Check out the new 
electronic way to send your Box 

Tops directly to our school’s 
account. The link to get started 

is: https://
www.boxtops4education.com/

2024-25 KINDERGARTEN  SIGN-UP


Registration for Kindergarten in Ogden for school year 2024-2025 is 
occurring now.    Students who are eligible to attend kindergarten in the fall of 

2024 are those who have turned five on or before September 15, 2024. 
Please call the school office (515.275.2795) or email 

brenda.mccloud@ogden.k12.ia.us to register your kindergartener.  


Ogden Elementary has started a new initiative called Ogden 
Elementary Kid Captain!  The Family and Community Involvement 
Committee came up with the idea to acknowledge those students 
who exemplify the school’s P.A.W.S. traits (Practice Respect, Act 
Responsibly, Work Hard Together, and Stay Safe), set a good example 
for everyone, and make our world a better place! 


Ogden Elementary is thrilled to celebrate this group of 
students. Each student will receive a t-shirt, get to walk out with one of 
the Ogden High School sports teams, be announced at the game/meet, 
be included in the  huddle/sidelines, and get to choose a high school 
athlete to eat lunch with that corresponds to the event they choose!  


Throughout the school year there will be more Kid Captains 
chosen.  The following students grades K-5 were the first Kid Captains: 
Mary Halbur, Kindergarten; Judah Schriever, 1st Grade; Carly Schrum, 
2nd Grade; Jaxon Fyler, 3rd Grade; Evie Stotts, 4th Grade; and Conner 
Dudley, 5th Grade.  Go Bulldogs!


WINTER RECESS REMINDERS
    We would like to remind you to be sure that your children 
are properly attired for the cold weather days. Warm coat, 
snow pants, boots, hats, and mittens or gloves are imperative 
for each child. The students will go outside for recess on days 
that weather is permitting and the feels like temperature is 0° 
or warmer. 

    Please include an extra pair of sweat pants or jeans in your 
child’s backpack daily as some kids get wet playing outside, 
especially those without snow pants.

     If you are in need of winter clothes, please reach out to Mrs. 
Wisecup, school nurse, at maddy.wisecup@ogden.k12.ia.us.   
Thanks for your cooperation!

https://www.boxtops4education.com/
https://www.boxtops4education.com/
mailto:brenda.mccloud@ogden.k12.ia.us
mailto:maddy.wisecup@ogden.k12.ia.us


If your contact information 
has changed, please be 
sure to update this in your 
parent portal.

Drop Off/Pick Up

For the safety of your children, please revisit 
drop off and pick up procedures.  Students 

should be getting dropped off on the East side 
of the building only with traffic flowing along the 

building.  There are staff members outside to 
monitor traffic.  Safety is our #1 priority and 

taking a few minutes to find a parking spot at 
the City park or getting to the East side is more 

important than a student getting seriously 
injured. If you are picking up a student from 
school they are required to wait at the main 

entrance on the South side of the building with a 
staff member until pick up. They are not allowed 
on the playground area to wait.  We appreciate 
your cooperation in keeping all students safe! 


